
Extended School’s News 
 

It has been another wonderful term at the Extended School Provision. 

The good weather has allowed the children to enjoy the outside areas 

and sports equipment, and the younger children have loved using the 

small world figurines that were very generously donated to us. Those 

accessing the clubs on offer have learnt and developed a range of skills 

through working with the specialist teachers. As you may have noticed 

this term, we welcomed some new sport coaches and a new dance 

teacher to the Extended School’s clubs. Following a successful first term 

and positive feedback from the children, they will be working with us 

again in the summer term. 
 

In addition to the development of the clubs on offer, we have also 

adapted the menus. 

For children attending from 3pm—5pm, the light snack options include: 

bagels, crackers, crumpets or toast, served with a choice of ham, 

cheese, tomato, cucumber, carrot, apple or orange. Children are also 

given a juice drink, and water is available all evening. 

For children accessing the late provision, we now offer jacket potato 

with beans and cheese, pasta with sauce and cheese, pizza and potato 

wedges and side salad options. 
 

The Extended School’s bookings for the summer term will be going live 

on Sunday 12th March at 8pm. You will be able to book places for 

childcare next term from this time. As always, childcare is the primary 

purpose of this service, with clubs being offered as an additional extra. 

Booking for clubs will then go live on Wednesday 15th March at 8pm. 

We look forward to welcoming your children to the provision next term. 

Ms K Cumpstey 

Extended Schools Manager 



Extended School’s  Prices 

The Extended School’s Team would welcome any board game donations. 

We would also be grateful for any small world donations. These consist of 

small figures such as people, animals, cars, trains, etc. These can be 

donated to the school office or the Extended School’s office at collection. 

Donations to Extended School 




